BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS
33 Laurel Street
Branford, CT 06405

TRAFFIC COMMITTEE AGENDA

The Traffic Committee of the Board of Police Commissioners will meet on
Tuesday, November 12th at 5:00 PM at Police Headquarters to consider
the following items:

1.

Request for a “STOP” sign(s} or other appropriate actions near or at the
intersection of Brockett Point Lane and Brockett Point Road.

Request for all way “STOP” signs on Cherry Hill Road at the Greenfield
intersection. Same requestor looking for additional “STOP” signs on Cherry Hill
Road at the intersection of Todd and Cherry Hill Road.

. Request DOT action to improve safety preventing vehicles from hitting bridge

where Montowese Street goes under the Amtrak RR bridge.

Request DOT discontinue allowing right turns at the Rt. 139/Rt. 1 intersection
{North Branford Road onto East Main Street-Rt. 1}

Request for a “RIGHT TURN ONLY” sign at the intersection of Chestnut Street
with North Main Street (Rt. 1) for northbound Chestnut Street traffic.

Request for a “HIDDEN DRIVEWAY” sign on South Montowese Street in the
vicinity of 112 South Montowese Street.

Peter R. Hugret, Traffic Committee Chair



